

## GES Bulletin 18 March 2022

Greenwoods' outbreak was declared over on March 17th by our Medical Health Officer.

For those of you who have been following the news, the visitation guidelines for Long-Term Care have opened up to include additional family and friends. Essential and designated social visitors remain in place should an outbreak be declared.

All visitors 12 years of age or older will continue to undergo Covid-19 rapid antigen testing at our site. You will no longer be required to wear a mask in the residents' room that you are visiting. Visitors must continue to mask in the hallways and common areas.

Please see BC CDC Overview of Visitors in Long-Term Care updated March 18, 2022. BC CDC Overview

Thank you for your understanding and support during these challenging times.

Barbara Williams
Director of Care
barb. williams@greenwoodseldercare.org
250 537 5561 ext. 234